
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Grid is planning work to replace aging 
electrical equipment within the Water Street 
Substation with new equipment.  The project will 
increase electric reliability in the area.  

The project is currently in its design phase, with the 
project team performing field investigations to use in 
project engineering. As the project moves toward the 
construction phase, neighbors will receive more 
updates.  

 
 

Project details: 

The Water Street Substation Upgrade project 
includes the replacement and enhancement of 
existing equipment within National Grid’s substation. 
The project will improve electrical reliability in the 
region, ensuring enhanced service and operational 
efficiency.  

 

What to expect during construction: 

• Residents can anticipate increased activity 
within the substation area. This includes 
increased personnel presence, equipment 
utilization, and material deliveries going in and 
out of the substation.  

• Restoration of any disturbed roadway/sidewalk 
areas. 

• Direct contact with our Outreach Team. If you 
have questions or concerns, please call or email 
our        team. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Water Street Substation Upgrade 
Hanover, MA | Summer 2023 

 

Quick Project Facts: 

What: Water Street Substation Upgrade 

Where: 191 Water Street, Hanover MA  

When: Spring 2027 – Fall 2028  

Pre-construction & Permitting Ongoing 

Hours: Mon – Fri, 7 AM to 7 PM 
*Occasional non-weekday work may be 

required. 

Questions? 

                781-552-2979 
 

ltrupiano@watkinsstrategies.com  


